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25 April 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Summer Fayre Appeal 

 

As we approach our Summer Fayre, taking place on the 16th of May, we are reaching out to ask for your 

support once again. Our annual fayre has always been a highlight of the year, providing not only a fun and 

exciting event for our children and families, but also a vital source of funds for enhancing the 

educational experiences of our pupils. 

 

Unfortunately, over the past few years, donations for the Summer Fayre have gradually decreased, and 

we find ourselves in a position where some of the offerings we’ve been able to provide at the fayre in the 

past may have to be reduced or even eliminated unless we can increase the level of support from our 

community. 

 

In light of this, on the 6th, 7th, 8th and 9th of May, we will have our donations trollies and buckets 

at the gates each morning to give everyone the opportunity to contribute towards the fayre, for those 

who may have missed some of the previous donations days and also to those who may be in a position to 

donate some more. Don’t worry about what to bring on which day (gifts, jazzy jars, toiletries, bottles or 

cash donations), the important thing is that you support us with a donation as best you can. 

 

In addition to this, we are looking to add to our raffle prize list. We send letters to local businesses in 

advance (many who have been very generous in the past) but are understanding that they often share 

their donations/resources with other local schools. If you know of any businesses who would be willing to 

put something towards our raffle, please do get in touch with the office. 

 

Finally, we are also looking for people to come and support our staff on stalls and activities at the 

fayre. It wouldn’t be for the whole of the event and helpers would still have time to explore the fayre. 

If you think you could help out, please contact the office.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and for helping to ensure that this year’s Summer Fayre remains a 

memorable and successful event for all. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Croghan 
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